Knighton, James (Comptroller)

From: Knighton, James (Comptroller)

Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 2:01 PM

To: Knighton, James (Comptroller)

Subject: Protest for 10/5 Board of Estimates Meeting, P 21

The following message was received by the Comptroller’s Office from The Hon. Bernard Jack Young as a protest of the
Consultant Agreement on Page 21 of the October 5, 2022 Board of Estimates agenda:

“| understand you want to get the BOE to support selling our conduit system. That would be a grave mistake given that
the charter amendment has reached the ballot to have the citizens of Baltimore decide. You know and | know that's a
bad idea. Solicitor Shea worked for Venable, who also represents Excelon. That would definitely be a conflict of interest.
| ask that you not move forward with this proposal. I'll be at the BOE on Wednesday.”

James Knighton
Director of Policy
Office of Comptroller Bill Henry
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